
4. FUTURE MEETINGS 
 
 A schedule of proposed meetings for the latter part of 2001 and for 2002 had been circulated with the 

agenda, and it was agreed that further feedback from councils should be sought on what dates would 
be suitable to them. 

 
 The Subcommittee received the information. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


